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Hope everyone found success with turkey season and are enjoying spring. 

We had an outdoor 3D shoot the weekend of May 14th and 15th. I hope you came 

out and shot to support the club.     Prairie Bowmen 3Ds are always a lot of fun for 

everyone whether you are young, old, experienced, or a beginner. If you have 

never shot a 3D these events are a great opportunity for you to try it out.    Next 

3D will be June 11th and 12th. 

 

Our next Target event is coming in July which will be a 900 Round. We will be 

looking for help to run this event.  

 

If you have time this summer to help out with tournaments, workdays, JOAD and 

other event please do so help is always needed and appreciated.  

New Members  

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS !!! 

We have 15 new memberships joining our club. 

Junior Hilker  Ronnie Bernard Taylor Kingsley 

Jeremy Forsgren  Cody Schneider Cody Schneider 

Joe Holstedt  Andrew Morgan Hunter Baillie  

Katie Howser  Carlos Vargas  Scott Murphy and Family 

Elly Sanderson  Robbie Scheef  Mike Dvorak and Family 

We welcome all of you and look forward to seeing you at the range. 



P R E S I D E N T  

T r e n t  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 8 0 - 0 8 0 3   

t r e n -

t a l l e n @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t   

 

T A R G E T  R E P .  

O P E N  P O S I T I O N  

 

B O W H U N T E R  R E P .  

R a n d y  M e y e r   

( 4 0 2 ) 4 9 9 - 8 8 1 5  

R a n d j u l i 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

T R E A S U R E R  /  S E C R E T A R Y  

K e l l y  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 1 6 - 2 8 8 1  

k a l l e n 7 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

R A N G E  M A S T E R  

L o n n i e  M o s t e k  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 8 3 - 5 9 0 9  

l r m o s t e k @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

Y O U T H  E D U C A T I O N  C O O R .  

C h a d  S c o t t  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 6 0 - 2 8 7 9  

c l s c o t t 6 6 1 @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

 

W E B S I T E  C O O R D I N A T O R /  

N E W S L E T T E R  E D I T O R  

W a y n e  J a n s s e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 8 8 - 6 6 2 0  

t f 1 2 1 4 6 9 @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

Board Members 

Board Meeting 
 

To Be Announced 

Treasurer  Report  

TREASURER REPORT 

MARCH/APRIL Income 

                           

  

MARCH/APRIL Expenses 
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Roy Shelton filling in for Randy Meyer this month. 

This is my first official writing for the Prairie Bowman newsletter.  Just a little background on myself.  I 

was a member of Prairie Bowman for approximately 10 to 12 years earlier and rejoined the club 4 years 

ago.  In between I was very busy taking care of my 2 kids as they started other things in junior high and 

then High School. 

Since rejoining the club and getting more involved both with assisting with 3d tournaments and other 

items within the club I have been able to understand more of what needs to happen to keep a club going of 

this magnitude.  We do have very good people both on  the board and other members that help keep this 

club moving.  I will say it seems to be getting harder to find assistance within our own club to keep things 

going. 

As I mentioned earlier I was very involved with my kids as they started getting involved in other extracur-

ricular activities at their schools but now wish I would have at least stayed a member to support what hap-

pens at Prairie Bowman.  It takes both time and finances to keep the club up and running. 

I have also now seen how much money it takes yearly just to keep the club going for both the indoor and 

outdoor range.  We very much appreciate all members of our wonderful club.  For us to further our club I 

am asking for as much support as you can give us with any time for work days and coming out to our 3d’s 

to shoot and have some fun with family, or friends.   If you have not shot a 3d tournament before you will 

find that they are extremely fun and will make you a better hunter for when that deer comes under your 

stand.  This is also a very good way to support your club financially. You can usually get through the 

course in around 3 hours.  (Wow 3 hours of complete fun) 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself or Randy Meyer at the phone numbers below.  

Thanks for reading and hope to see everyone at out next 3d shoot on June 11th and 12th at the outdoor 

range.  Have a fantastic spring and summer. 

 

Randy Meyer – 402-499-8815 

Roy Shelton – 402-540-6331 

 
 

 

Bowhunter  Report  

We are still in need of a target representative.   If you have an interest in serving the club in this capacity 

please let the board know.  

Target  Report  



 



 



Ran ge Mas ter  Repor t  
 

April 2 was the first work day for the outdoor range.  All our efforts were placed on the upper range and polic-

ing the area next to our neighbors.  New bow racks were placed on Target # 1, # 6, and # 9.  Bow hooks were 

added to numerous bow racks.  Four target butts were also rebuilt. During our mid morning  break, it was nice 

socializing and enjoying Dunkin Donuts..... the only thing missing was coffee.    

On our next work day, hopefully, we can finish the upper range. 

Let's give a BIG Thank You to John Oswald, Rodney Lange,  new member  Patrick Ducey, Clint 

Burge,  Doug  Friendt,  Gaylen Rogers  and Wayne Janssen. 

 Also a big thank you to Gaylen Rogers for helping me mow the range for the May 3D shoot. 

 Our next work day at the outdoor range is MAY 21, 

2016 

Time 8:00 AM till Noon or there about.  
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Even ts  

We have about twenty people taking part in our Tuesday night JOAD sessions.   Things are going pretty 

well but we can always use more help.   Some of the shooters are new to archery and need some instruc-

tion to help them be successful.    If you have any time on Tuesday nights that you could come down and 

instruct it would be greatly appreciated.    You don’t have to come every night, even once in a while 

would be great. 

The current session will end June 14, 2016 but the next session will begin July 12, 2016.   The sessions 

run from 6:00 P.M. until 7:00 P.M. and again from 7:30 P.M. until 8:30 P.M. 

We hope Chad will be able to come back to the program.  He is sorely missed. 

 

John Filsinger 

 

J OA D  /  A A A   



O U T D O O R  R A N G E  

7 2 5  C a r l t o n  D r i v e  

 

May  2016 

Issue 

Wayne Janssen 

9200 Merryvale Dr. 

Lincoln, NE 68526 

We are on the Web 

www.Prairiebowmen.org 

Stamp  

Here 

 

Missing something? Found something? Arrows, jackets, and note-

books keep showing up at both the indoor and outdoor range. Be 

sure to leave found items on the desk or bench.  

Lockers Available 
 

We have several lockers 

for rent at the indoor 

range. Cost is $50 per 

year. Contact Trent Allen 

at 402-580-0803.  

L o s t  a n d  Fo u n d  

I N D O O R  R A N G E  

3 4 5  S.  1 4 T H  S T.  

E - M a i l  L i s t i n g  

There is often important news that happens faster 

than the newsletter. Don’t miss out! If you haven’t 

been receiving e-mail form the club, then make 

sure we have your current e-mail address.  

Contact Kelly Allen at kallen76@windstream.net 

to confirm your e-mail.  

60 YEARS OF 

  

STRAIGHT SHOOTING 


